
Pierce County TV (Megan Hutton)
I think this would be a helpful law. We are a business that uses many AA batteries to run small TV
equipment, and larger speciality batteries to run cameras and larger equipment. Having a few
locations in each County would be preferable, including locations those sites at places that already
collect other items like garbage and yard waste, or other specialty items, or even businesses like
hardware stores, etc. Making it as convenient and easy as people will allow people and businesses
to comply. Thank you.


